
     
  
 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT  
 
Date:  November 9, 2016 
 
What:  Soil Shoring for Future Amphitheater (Central Plant Project) 
 
When: 11/14/16 to 11/25/16 
 
Where: West of Dunlap Hall (Between Buildings D & L) 
 
 
Activities: 
Please take notice that shoring activities will be taking place west of Dunlap Hall, 
at the location of the future amphitheater. A drill rig and crane will be on site to 
drill, set shoring beams and slurry in this location during the week of November 
14.  
 
During the week of November 21, additional soil excavation and shoring activities 
will be occurring. Please note there will be increased truck traffic, elevated 
equipment noise and minor pedestrian disturbances.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and patience during construction. 
 
 


